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Tuesday, March 20, 2018 
 
 
The Honorable Theodore Lipscomb, Sr., Charmain 
Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors 
901 N. 9th Street, Rm. 201 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 
  
 
Dear Supervisor Chairman Lipscomb: 
 

 
Please accept this letter as notification that Mr. Derek Tyus, whom was a potential 
appointment for the Milwaukee County Pension, requested that his name be removed 
from candidacy.  Mr. Tyus is still interested in potentially being appointed at a much 
later date, but currently has no availability in his schedule for the foreseeable future to 
serve on the Milwaukee County Pension Board at the required capacity. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Evans M. Gant 
Director of Community Relations 
Milwaukee County Executive Office 
 
 

 
 


